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Rosenberg Corey

From: beverly swearingen <bevyak@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:48 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Hello, I am a long time landlord in both Linn and Benton counties.  I urge you to please vote NO on HB 2004-
A. 
Thank you and Sincerly Beverly Looney Swearingen 


